
Phase Two: Bridgeland Main Street Project 
ENMAX - Construction Notice 

 
 
Dear Resident/Property,  
 
We're reaching out to share an updated construction schedule for the ongoing utilities work along 1 Avenue N.E. as part 
of the ENMAX scope of work. 
 
ENMAX’s contractor will be installing underground utilities along 1 Avenue N.E from Edmonton Trail N.E. to 4 Street N.E. 
To complete this work safely and efficiently, portions of 1 Avenue N.E. will be closed in stages over the coming weeks.   
 
Location & Schedule 

• From May 26 to June 6, the westbound lanes from Edmonton Trail to 610 1 Avenue N.E. will be closed for 
construction.  

o During the road closure, access to 1 Avenue between 4 Street and Edmonton Trail will still be accessible 
to eastbound traffic. 

• From June 9 to June 22, 1 Avenue N.E. from 4 Street N.E. to 610 1 Avenue N.E. will be closed for construction. 1 
Ave N.E. will be accessible from Edmonton Trail to local traffic only. 

• These dates may be subject to change, depending on weather and any potential unforeseen underground 
conditions that crews may encounter. We kindly ask that you remain vigilant for crews and detour signage 
during this period. 

 
Construction Impacts: 
Relating to the detour and parking impacts along 1 Avenue N.E., here's what you can expect:   
 

• The temporary closure of 1 Avenue N.E. roadway. Traffic will be maintained during construction as much as 
safely possible, by way of local detours.   

• One driveway access to businesses will be maintained at all times. Vehicles parking will need to observe two-
way traffic to access the lot. 

• Pedestrian and businesses access will remain open during construction, by way of detour signage, temporary 
walkways, and access ramps through work areas. 

• An increase in on-site construction activity, including construction crews, vehicles and heavy equipment, and an 
increase in noise and vibration. 

• The construction work hours for the Main Streets Program are Monday to Saturday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., and 
construction activity on weekends, weekdays, and overnight as required.  

 
Thank you again for your patience throughout construction while we work to complete these improvements in the area. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
For more information and regular updates on the Bridgeland Main Street project, or to sign up for our electronic 
newsletter, please visit calgary.ca/BridgelandMainStreet. 
 
 
 

https://calgary.ca/bridgelandmainstreet
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Project Contact Information  

If you have any questions or concerns during ENMAX construction, please contact ENMAX’s Customer Relations Team at 
403-514-3990, or you can also reach out to the City of Calgary project team at bridgelandmainstreet@calgary.ca.  
 
 

 

mailto:bridgelandmainstreet@calgary.ca

